
From: Fugere, Raymond G.
Sent: 4/10/2014 2:27:08 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: NERC Standards & RAM Maps

Meredith:

Yes both times work for me. Is there a call in number for the meeting at 3:00pm?

Ray

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.

Program & Project Supervisor

Safety and Enforcement Division

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 576-7015

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 11:00 AM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Subject: NERC Standards & RAM Maps

Ray,

Would 4:30 on Monday work for a call on the NERC Standards? Also, the conference call 
with Audrey on the RAM Maps was rescheduled to Monday at 3:00. Does that time work for 
you?

SB GT&S 0276968

mailto:MEAe@pge.com


Thanks,

Meredith
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